
 

 

 

            

12.07.2024 

 

To 

Dept. of Corporate Service                                                                            Scrip Code No. 526901 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai 400 001     

 

 

Subject: Cancellation of Board Meeting Scheduled for Monday, 15th July 2024 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

 

With reference to our earlier intimation dated 5th July 2024 regarding the meeting of the Board of 

Directors of the company scheduled to be held on Monday, 15th July 2024, we wish to inform you 

that due to unavoidable circumstances, the meeting stands cancelled. 

 

We request you to kindly take the above information on record.  

 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully 

For Sonal Adhesives Limited 

 

 

 

 

Sandeep Arora 

Managing Director 

DIN: 00176939 
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